
 

For Local 8 Members at Crisis Connections 

November 19, 2021 
 

KNOW YOUR RIGHTS:  
Concerted Activity & OPEIU Button Campaign 
 
Winning the best contract possible requires wide participation. Not everyone can sit on 
the bargaining team, but everyone can support the process by reading union updates, 
talking to coworkers, attending union meetings, and joining in on collective actions. 
  

Why wear a button? 
Because visibility matters!  We encourage members to wear their union button EVERY 
DAY while at work to: 

• Stand in solidarity with our coworkers. 
• Signal support for our union bargaining team. 
• Showcase a united front in pursuit of a fair contract. 
• Show union pride!  

 

Can I get in trouble for showing my support? 
No! Supporting our union isn’t an act of defiance against our direct supervisor or 
employer, but rather a collective display of our commitment to improving wages and 
working conditions for everyone at Crisis Connections. 
 

Where can I get one? 
On-site employees can pick one up before/after work or during a break!   
 



Renton: There is a bowl of buttons and masks available in the kitchen.  If the 
bowl is empty, please contact Sonia Brown. 
 
Belltown: There are bowls of buttons available in the kitchen and King County 
Crisis Line area. If the bowl is empty, contact us at 
ccbargainingteam@gmail.com. 
 
Remote: We will be mailing buttons out to employees that work remotely.  You 
can ensure we have your current address on file by emailing tara@opeiu8.org. 

 

Have you seen the buttons?   
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